From: alicja skinner

To: Reapportionment
Subject: Darien ONE district
Date: Thursday, November 4, 2021 10:55:29 AM

To whom it may concern

I submit that the 25th and 27th Senate districts do not serve Darien;
the population is weighted heavily to the voters of Norwalk and
Stamford and dilutes the voters of Darien. Darien needs State Senate
representation that is more accountable to Darien’s interests.
Boundaries need to be redrawn so Darien can have ONE state senator

Sincerely
Alicja Skinner
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